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Brothers, Sheila C

From: Hippisley, Andrew R
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:10 PM
To: Brothers, Sheila C
Subject: Bachelor's Public Health

This is a recommendation that the University Senate approve, for submission to the Board of Trustees, the 
establishment of a new Bachelor's program: Public Health, in the College of Public Health.  
 

Dr Andrew Hippisley 
Professor and Director of Linguistics 
Department of English 
1377 Patterson Office Tower 
University of Kentucky 
Lexington,  Kentucky 40506-0027 USA  
1-859 2576989 
 
http://linguistics.as.uky.edu/user/751 
































































































































































